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UPDATE 4.11.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has confirmed that a body 
discovered on April 10th is that of Cherie Lynn Solomon Shields. Her body was found at 
1111 Southwest 28th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale at approximately 8:45 A.M. 
 

Detectives are actively investigating the circumstances surrounding Shield’s death.  
 

Anyone with information regarding her disappearance is encouraged to contact Sergeant 
S. Novak at 954-828-5556, Detective M. Breen at 954-828-5708 or Broward Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).  
 

ORIGINAL 4.3.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from 
the public in locating an adult female.  
 

Cherie Lynn Solomon Shields was last seen in the morning hours of Monday, March 26th 
in the vicinity of Southwest 4th Avenue and State Road 84 in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Shields is a 43 year old, W/F, 5’06”, and approximately 180 lbs. She was last seen 
wearing a bikini cover up top, shorts and combat boots. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581.   
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